
Dear Amon :a 

PAUL MACKALL 

BETH LEH EM , PENNSYLVAN I A 

May 7, 1945 

I saw by the paper your reunion with 

your son somewhere in France. I know what 

a great amount of joy this must have brought 

you and just wanted to drop you a letter to 

say how pleased I am that things eventually 

came out all right. 

Good luck and may you have many years of 

happiness with the youngster . 

pm/nr 

Mr . Amon Carter 
Shady Oak Farm 
Fort Worth , Texas 

As ever• 


